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Welcome Thurgood Marshall College Student! 
 
This is a very exciting time for you, and I'm sure this summer has been filled with anticipation about beginning 
your life as a UC San Diego student. As you may have learned, due to our large incoming frosh class this year, a 
large group of Marshall first-year students were assigned to live in the Revelle Residence Halls on campus, for 
the 2019-2020 Academic Year. You are part of the group of Marshall students who will be living together as a 
community at Revelle College. While this news may initially be unexpected for you, we are very happy to 
report that Marshall students (fondly referred to as “Marvelles”) who have previously lived at Revelle College 
have found that they’ve experienced the best of both worlds! This letter will hopefully answer most of your 
questions; if not, please do call before you get here. 
 
You should have already received a “Welcome Letter” e-mail from The Revelle Residence Life office. This 
Welcome Letter is VERY IMPORTANT as it also contains the link you need use to access your My Room 
Assignment” login- My Room Assignment will allow you access to your actual room assignment location, 
roommate information, mailing address and specific move-in dates and times, among other essential 
information. Please read this letter thoroughly and if you have any questions regarding your room assignment 
please feel free to contact the Revelle Residence Life at 858-534-3025. 
 
Though you will be living at the Revelle Residence Halls instead of your home college of Marshall, you will have 
complete access to all of Marshall College AND Revelle’s programs and activities, thus the best of both worlds!  
Revelle offers plenty of resources and dining options as well and is just a short walk from Thurgood Marshall 
College. Both Marshall College Staff and The Revelle Residence Life staff will make every effort to support you in 
making your transition and first year experience a positive and successful one.  
 
We encourage you to get involved in the various Marshall College Student organizations right when you arrive! 
You will learn more about these during Marshall Orientation and Welcome Week, and you can get a sneak 
peek here: Being involved will help you stay aware of all the activities happening at Marshall College and 
available support from the Marshall College Dean of Student Affairs office. The TMC Academic Advisors will also 
work with you directly throughout the academic year.   
 
If you should have general Marshall College questions please feel free to contact the Marshall Student Affairs 
office (858)534-4390 or  tmcstudentaffairs@ucsd.edu 
 
Again, welcome to UC San Diego, Thurgood Marshall College and Revelle Residence Halls! We are all looking 
forward to meeting you in just a few short weeks! 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Your Marshall College Leadership Team:  
 
Dr. Leslie J. Carver, Marshall College Provost 
Dr. Amber Vlasnik,  Interim Dean of Student Affairs, Marshall College 
eeman agrama minert, Director of Residential Life and Associate Dean of Student Affairs, Marshall College 
Clare Harrington, Dean of Advising, Marshall College 
Dr. Emily R. Johnston,  Interim Director of DOC (Dimensions of Culture) Marshall College    


